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Dear Sir, 

Greetings from National Association of Professional Social Workers in India (NAPSWI)! 

NAPSWI is a national professional organization which works for the promotion of quality 

social work education and enrich the knowledge of professionals working in the different 

fields. The Indian Social Work Congress is an initiative of the National Association of 

Professional Social Workers in India (NAPSWI). We have organized eight Indian Social 

Work Congress so far with a successful beginning at the University of Delhi in 2013, the 

second Congress took place in 2014 at the University of Pune. Thereafter, the third Congress 

was organized at JVBI, Ladnun, the fourth one was held at Varanasi, the fifth Congress was 

organised at Kochi, the Sixth Indian Social Work Congress in Delhi. The seventh ISWC 2019 

was organised at one of the oldest institutions providing social work education in the country, 

viz. the Department of Social Work, University of Lucknow. The 8
th
 ISWC is currently 

organised at Department of Social Work, Vishwa Bharati, Shanti Niketan, West Bengal. 

The Indian Social Work Congress has continued to envision a keen introspection and 

reflection on the hallmarks and achievements of the social work profession, as also deliberate 

upon the issues, concerns and challenges confronting it.  

NAPSWI is inviting proposals to organize 10
th

 Indian Social Work Congress, 2022 from the 

University of India, running social work curriculum in the department and colleges. NAPSWI 

is inviting proposals from social work institutions for the 10th Indian Social Work Congress, 

2022 which is to be organized tentatively in the month of October - November, 2022.  The 

Institutions interested may submit proposals for the 10
th

 Indian Social Work Congress, 2022 

with the consent of the head of the institutions – Directors/Principals/Vice-chancellors of the 

concerned university. The guidelines to organize Indian Social Work Congress (ISWC) as 

well as other details are available on NAPSWI website (www.napswi.org). The 

communication may be sent to the Secretary, NAPSWI at napswi@gmail.com by 28
th

 May, 

2021.  

With Best Regards,  

 

 

mailto:napswi@gmail.com

